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Re: Silvera East Riverside Land Use Amendment AQP.lication 

We have been working alongside our neighbours in East Riverside, including Silvera, 
since 2016 when the East Riverside Master Plan was first developed. Following this 
collaborative process, we have continued to work closely together to better understand 
the aspirations of each land owner and to ensure an integrated approach to the 
redevelopment of this central neighbourhood and unique area within the City. The 
Silvera site is an important block within the neighbourhood - we believe the land uses 
and intensity proposed are in alignment with the intent of the master plan and will 
significantly contribute to achieving a more active, walkable, and complete community 
that continues to contribute to the broader Bridgeland-Riverside community and 
commercial area. 

This letter confirms CNIB's full support of this land use amendment application as 
proposed. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 

Diane Bergeron, 
Executive Director, Alberta & Northwest Territories, CNIB Foundation 
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